April 29, 1954

Memorandum
To: Miss Steig
From: Mr. Tait

The following excerpt from a letter from
Tom Hart, dated April 27, regarding the Cleveland office,
should be of interest to you.

Broker-Dealer InsEctinna

From time to time during the next several months I plan
on assigning broker-dealer inspectors from Cleveland
and Detroit to make inspections in and about Chicago,
and assign Chicago men to the Cleveland region. I
believe that such a plan while being helpful to the men
involved will also help me become better acquainted with
their work. Mr. Sherman, attached to the Cleveland
office, will start Monday morning, May 3, ona

series of 8 inspections in and about Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
Mr. Healy, of the Detroit office, will start a series of

8 inspections in St, Louis, Missouri, at the same time.



